
ACTION LIST 

Actions from BACACG Meeting held 7 November 2013 

    
Action Officer Responsible Due Date Notes 

Airservices to provide feedback to Scott McRae regarding his presentation at the 
November 2013 BACACG. Neil Hall 15 February 2014  

BAC to provide a briefing to the Pinkenba Community on the concept of 
intersection departures in response to the Ted Slater submission. Mark Willey 15 February 2014   

BAC to update the next BACACG meeting on the results of the briefing to the 
Pinkenba Community and initial results for the intersection departures proposal.  Mark Willey 15 February 2014  

BACACG Secretary to circulate Aircraft Noise Ombudsman study link to 

members and include in minutes.  
Jacinta Messer 15 February 2014   

Secretary to arrange letter to the John McCormack, Aviation Director of CASA.   
Jacinta Messer 15 February 2014  

Brisbane Airport to arrange to have the next Community Information Exchange 

at Brisbane Airport. 
Jacinta Messer 15 February 2014  

Mark Willey to present progress on alternative aircraft noise metrics and the 

ANEF for the 2014 Master Plan. 
Mark Willey  15 February 2014  

ASA to present progress on the alternate track design that avoids the Hemmant 

and Pinkenba areas. 
Neil Hall  15 February 2014 

 
 

 


